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Installation view, The Reflected Self. © Compton Verney, photo by Jamie Woodley (19)

Emma Rutherford will be giving an in-person curator's tour of Compton Verney's major portrait miniatures exhibition for the
Society of Jewellery Historians on 8 February 2025. 

Admission to the tour is FREE, but please book your place via at miniaturescv@societyofjewelleryhistorians.ac.uk,
as numbers are limited. You will also need to book entry to the exhibition via Compton Verney's website here; subscribe to
The Limner Company's newsletter below to receive complimentary exhibition tickets. 

We would recommend joining the Society of Jewellery Historians for access to monthly lectures and their triannual journal -
learn more here.
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